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April 16, 2020
Emailed

Charles M. Stewart, M.D.

Re: Non-renewal of Maine Physician License While Under Investigation — CR2019-140, CR2019-
141 and CR2019-202

Dear Dr. Stewart,

On April 14, 2020, the Maine Board of Licensure in Medicine (“Board”) voted to report the non-
renewal of your Maine physician license (MD12483) while under investigation for allegations of
unprofessional conduct and sexual misconduct to the National Practitioner Data Bank and Federation of
State Medical Boards. This will constitute a publicly available adverse action on the Board’s website.

Sincerely,

ORANITS @,b,m{m
Nikolette Alexander

Investigative Secretary

CC:
Michael Miller, AAG (Email)
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